
 

 

Invitation to attend ICBIR 2025 conference 

Dear Author, 

On behalf of the ICBIR 2025 Program Committee, I am delighted to extend to 

you both the congratulations on the acceptance of your manuscript in the 2025 

International Conference on Biomimetic Intelligence and Robotics (ICBIR 2025) 

and our heartfelt appreciation for your intellectual contribution. 

The ICBIR 2025 will take place from August 26 to 28, 2025 in Zhangye, Gansu 

Province, China. The objective of this conference is to provide a medium for 

researchers and practitioners to exchange and explore the issues and opportunities 

of Robotics and Biomimetics research and explore the opportunity of research 

collaboration. 

We hope you will accept our invitation and look forward to seeing you. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Prof. Hongliang Ren  Prof. Rui Song  

General Chair of ICBIR 2025 General Chair of ICBIR 2025 

The Chinese University of Hong Kong, Shandong University, 

Rm 412, Ho Sin Hang Engineering Building Rm 701, Innovation Building 

Email: hlren@ee.cuhk.edu.hk Email: rsong@sdu.edu.cn 
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